
From: George Dennis <GDennis@cfma.sc.gov>
To: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
CC: Lauretha Whaleylwhaley@cfma.sc.gov

Thomas Smithtsmith@cfma.sc.gov
Date: 10/5/2012 9:26:18 AM

Subject: George Dennis - CFMA - Budget Meeting

Christian L. Soura, Deputy Chief of Staff
Budget and Policy
SC Governor’s Office
Columbia, SC
 
Mr. Soura,
 
On behalf of  Mr. Thomas Smith, Exec. Director, SC Commission for Minority Affairs, Mrs. Lauretha Whaley  and 
myself, I wish to express our sincere gratitude and appreciation to you and Mr. Joshua Baker for meeting with us on 
Wednesday, October 3rdth. 
Thank you for taking time out of your busy schedule to meet and discuss our budget requests and the proposed 
micro-business initiative of the Commission for the benefit of our Minority population; African-American, Hispanic-
American and Native-American. This should be a great opportunity to provide employment for our economically 
challenged communities. We hope to meet with you, at your convenience, to update and exchange support 
information about the micro-business initiative.
 
Please feel free to contact me; should you have any concerns.
 
Thank you.
 
Kind regards,
 
 
George H. Dennis,
Program Manager
Carolina Bridge Project
SC Commision for Minority Affairs
2221 Devine Street  Suite 408
Columbia, SC 29205
Tel.: (803) 832-8168
 

"Optimism is the faith that leads to achievement, nothing can be done without hope and confidence."
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